
DESCRIPTION 
Causeway Water Based Exterior Sealer is designed to 
penetrate into the exterior substrate and improves 
adhesion of the emulsion paints top coats and roofing 
paints. Can be used interior and exterior. 

 

TYPICAL USES 
Causeway exterior Sealer can be applied on all types of 
exterior cement plasters, exterior celling’s, asbestos 
sheets, concrete etc. as an undercoat. Specially 
recommended for powdery surfaces. 

 

SURFACE PREPARARTION 
Ensure that the surface to be painted is free from any 
loose paint, dust or grease. Any previous growth of 
fungus, algae or moss needs to be removed. Before 
application of the sealer minor surface imperfections 
such as holes, dents and cracks are to filled using mixture 
of cement and fine sand (in the ratio1:3) or suitable 
exterior type of putty. Freshly plastered surface must be 
allowed to cure completely. Must be dry and pH of the 
surface must be neutral at the time of application of 
sealer. 

 

DILUTION 
Can be mixed with up to 10 % water. 

 

APPLICATION 
Preferably applied by brush to penetrate in to substrate. 
Recommended to top coat with suitable exterior paints 
once dry without delay. One coat is sufficient. Highly 
absorbent surface 2 coats are recommended. 
 
DRYING TIME  
Surface drying time 15-20minutes. Recoating time 4-6 
hours at 25’c and 50% Relative Humidity. 

 
Health and Safety: 
This is Lead safe product. Keep out of reach of children. 
Ensure good ventilation during application and drying. In 
case of skin contact wash with soap and water. Avoid 
contact with eyes. In case of contact, rinse eyes with 
plenty of water and seek medical advice. Harmful if 
swallowed. Do not induce vomiting. Immediately seek 
medical advice. 

 

Total Lead below 90ppm. Conforms to Consumer 

Authority Direction No.36. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TECHNICAL DATA SHEET 

CAUSEWAY EXTERIOR SELAER 

TECHNICAL DATA 

o COLOR : colourless 
 
o COMPONENTS : Single 
 
o FINISH : Semi-Gloss 
 
o CURING MECHANISM : Air drying 
 
o VISCOSITY : 4 P  
 
o SPECIFIC GRAVITY : 1.103 g/ml 
 
o VOLUME OF SOLID     : 50% 

 

o VOC Content : Not Detected  
 
o RECOMMENDED  : N/A 

THICKNESS PER COAT 
 
o THEORETICAL  : 12m2- - 15 m2 / Ltr  

COVERAGE  
 
o No. OF COATS                  :  1-2 coats depends on       
                                                          condition of the surface 
 
o RE-COATING INTERVAL : Min 4-6 hours at 300C 
 
o POT LIFE : N/A 
 
o SHELF LIFE : Best before 24 months 

 

 

PACKING  
 1 Litre   4 Litres            
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